
 

To: All Prequalified Contractors 

From:              James Ballinger, PE, PLS 
State Highway Engineer 

Date:               November 13, 2024 

Subject:          Revised Posting Procedures for Letting Day and Award Results 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) is revising the procedure for posting letting 
results on the website and the unit bid tabulations following the awards meeting. This change 
will take effect with the letting on November 14, 2024. Aggregate bids and the Engineer's 
Estimate for projects that receive bids will be posted on the Construction Procurement website 
on letting day. Unit bid tabulations for awarded projects will be available after the awards 
committee meeting on the website.  

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact Rachel Mills at 
rachel.mills@ky.gov or (502) 782-5152. 
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